
 
 



 

Translation 

San Jose, Costa Rica, August 26, 2013 

 

Mrs. Anne Caillaud 

General Secretariat 

International Coral Reef Initiative (ICRI) 

 

Dear Mrs. Anne, 

 

Kindest regards from Conservacion International (CI). 

 

Hereby, we would like to let you know that our organization has worked with the Interamerican 

Association for the Environmental Defense (AIDA) since 2008, in projects regarding the 

conservation in marine topics, recently we have jointly drafted an analysis of communities and reef 

in our country.   

 

As partners in these projects, AIDA has showed a serious compromise and strong capacity to work 

in novel proposals from the international law point of view, to conserve and protect coral reef 

ecosystems.  In addition, through the analysis of international obligations of Costa Rica, AIDA 

seeks to identify and propose good practices to manage these ecosystems within a national level and 

then, to develop process replicable regionally. 

 

As a result of our jointly experience, we consider that AIDA would be a strategic member to 

strengthen the ICRI´s objectives.  Do not hesitate to contact us for further information.   

 

I appreciate your attention. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ana Gloria Guzman Mora 

Marine Coordinator 

Costa Rica Program 

Conservacion International 

 


